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 Jones named PERS Employee of the Quarter 

Nellie Jones, of Jackson, has been named Employee of the Quarter for the Public 

Employees’ Retirement System of Mississippi (PERS) by the Board of Trustees for the 

second quarter of FY 2025, which runs from October through December 2024.  

As an administrative assistant for Document Services, Jones was named Employee of 

the Quarter for showing a dedication to high standards, helping her coworkers improve 

their work, her depth of knowledge and professionalism, and for having a positive 

attitude. Her years at PERS have given her a wide range of knowledge and skills that 

she uses to quality check and scan documents from multiple departments so they can be properly processed. 

She also assists with special projects and other duties assigned by her supervisor or program administrator. 

Jones graduated from Brinkley High School. 
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Cutline: Nellie Jones has been named Employee of the Quarter at PERS for the second quarter of FY 2025.  


